Lucy Wyn-Griffiths

From: Leslie Alexander

Sent: Monday, November 02, 2020 3:58 PM

To: corporate
Cc: Arthur De Jong

Subject: Whitegold underground

Follow Up Flag: Follow up Flag Status: Flagged

Hello,

I am writing to voice my concerns about this project. Many long term locals in my neighbourhood are not interested in spending money for this project. It seems that most of the people that are wanting the wires underground are rich and do not live in Whistler full time. The way that this project was presented seems very shady.

Thank you,

Leslie Alexander 7236 Fitzsimmons Rd. S.